
MINUTES OF THE IHSA SPORTS MEDICINE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
June 1, 2016 

 
The IHSA Sports Medicine Advisory Committee met via conference call on Wednesday, June 1, 
2016, beginning at 9:00 a.m.  Committee members participating were William Dill, Gregory 
Gaa, and Liz Short.  Also participating on the call was Associate Executive Director Kurt 
Gibson.  Not available were members Dr. Richard Everett, Dr. James Green, Dr. Cynthia 
LaBella, David Vieth, and Dr. Preston Wolin. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
None at this time.	
  
 
 
ITEMS OF GENERAL DISCUSSION: 
 
1. The committee reviewed and discussed the materials submitted by the following groups to 

become concussion education providers as outlined in the Youth Sports Concussion Safety 
Act. 
 

2. The committee agreed to reflect on the comments from the call and offer a formal opinion on each 
group electronically.  The committee also requested IHSA staff contact each group to review the 
committee’s comments so groups can revise their proposals if/as necessary for final approval. 

	
  	
  
 


